

November 15, 2023

Dear Friends,

We have attached in this email the 2023-2024 Grant Application from The Memorial Church.

Please note that completed applications must be received by Monday, January 8, 2024 for consideration in this year's application cycle. For many years, The Memorial Church has had the privilege to assist a variety of programs and projects with grants of money. Funds for these awards come from the Sunday Offering and are distributed on the advice of a committee whose membership is drawn from the congregation. Grant recipients will be notified by the end of April and please note that organizations should not take on projects anticipating aid. This year we are only accepting applications electronically. You may do this by filling in the form linked on the Grants Committee section of the Harvard Memorial Church website. Please be sure to provide us with the best contact person, email, and phone number in your application.

Please contact Theresa Lungu at mcgrantscommittee@harvard.edu, with "Grants Committee" noted in the subject box or contact The Memorial Church office at 617- 495-5508 if you have any questions.

We look forward to receiving your application and truly appreciate your work in the community.

Sincerely,

James Lawson, Esq.

Theresa Lungu

Chair, Grants Committee

Co-Chair, Grants Committee

Enclosed: 2023 -2024Guidelines (1)